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Appointment of the External Auditor

Modification

1. Members of the Agency are hereby notified that the Comptroller and Auditor General of India
has now decided to withdraw his candidature from the election of the Agency’s External Auditor for
the period 2016-2017.

2. Consequently, all references in document GC(59)/4 to the nomination of the Comptroller and
Auditor General of India for the position of External Auditor of the Agency should be disregarded.
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No. Vien/110/16/2015 July 15, 2015

The Permanent Mission of India to International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA)
presents its compliments to the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) and has the
honour to refer to its Note Verbale No. Vien/110/16/2015 dated February 16, 2015.

This is to inform that the Comptroller and Auditor General of India has now
decided to withdraw his candidature from the election of the External Auditor for IAEA
for the period 2016-17.

The Permanent Mission of India in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) the assurances of its highest

consideration.

International Atomic Energy Agency
(Kind Attn: H.E. Mr. Yukiya Amano
Director-General)

Vienna International Centre

Wagraner Strasse 5
A-1400, Vienna
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